Present were homas Mansfield, Oliver horews and Betty Hooper.

Mr. Errol Upton came in to express interest in an appointment to the Planning Board.

Richard Stevens of Manchester called questioning whether Dodge Road was thrown up by the Town or closed subject to mates and bars. His reason for concern is the fact that he was detained from hunting down this road by Mr. Roy Follansbee.

Mary Ann Martel came in representing a group of town people interested in Food Co-op and using the Town Hall as a distribution center. She will come back later with more specifics.